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  Pro JavaScript RIA Techniques Dennis Odell,2009-07-25 Pro JavaScript RIA
Techniques: Best Practices, Performance, and Presentation shows you how you
can build JavaScript RIAs (rich Internet applications) with compelling user
interfaces and great performance. With the best practices and optimization
techniques you'll learn in this book, you can optimize performance without
sacrificing a rich user interface. Using a combination of innovative ideas
and intelligent use of HTML, CSS, JavaScript, and plug–ins, this book shows
you how to make decisions based on best web standard development practices
and real–world browser data. Through practical examples, you'll see how to
optimize both design and performance with an eye toward future enhancements
and efficient maintenance. Starting with the essential principles and
techniques of semantic markup, build efficient, responsive web applications
based on web standard best practices and real–world experience. Apply
practical techniques and see how to reuse examples of broadly relevant page
components to improve the interface and performance of existing sites.
Explore ways to push the boundaries of the possible with existing browser
technology.
  Visual Informatics: Bridging Research and Practice Halimah Badioze
Zaman,Peter Robinson,Maria Petrou,Patrick Olivier,Heiko Schröder,2009-11-14
Visual informatics is a field of interest not just among the information
technology and computer science community, but also other related fields such
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as engineering, me- cal and health informatics and education starting in the
early 1990s. Recently, the field is gaining more attention from researchers
and industry. It has become a mul- disciplinary and trans-disciplinary field
related to research areas such as computer vision, visualization, information
visualization, real-time image processing, medical image processing, image
information retrieval, virtual reality, augmented reality, - pressive visual
mathematics, 3D graphics, multimedia-fusion, visual data mining, visual
ontology, as well as services and visual culture. Various efforts has been -
vested in different research, but operationally, many of these systems are
not pro- nent in the mass market and thus knowledge and research on these
phenomena within the mentioned areas need to be shared and disseminated. It
is for this reason that the Visual Informatics Research Group from Universiti
- bangsaan Malaysia (UKM) decided to spearhead this initiative to bring
together experts in this very diversified but important research area so that
more concerted efforts can be undertaken not just within the visual
informatics community in Malaysia but from other parts of the world, namely,
Asia, Europe, Oceania, and USA. This first International Visual Informatics
Conference (IVIC 2009) was conducted collaboratively, by the visual
informatics research community from the various public and private
institutions of higher learning in Malaysia, and hosted by UKM.
  The Definitive Guide to ImageMagick Michael Still,2006-11-09 * The
Definitive Guide to ImageMagick is the first book to cover ImageMagick
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(http://www.imagemagick.org/) comprehensively, one of the most popular open
source software suites for creating and manipulating images. * Beginner
/Intermediate Programmers and Web Developers looking for an automated
solution for image manipulation; this book explains how ImageMagick's
features can be incorporated in a variety of applications. * The author and
review team is unusually strong: the author has been involved in large-scale
image processing and storage for the past several years. And the creators of
ImageMagick were closely involved in the book's technical review.
  Digital Forensics for Handheld Devices Eamon P. Doherty,2012-08-17
Approximately 80 percent of the worlds population now owns a cell phone,
which can hold evidence or contain logs about communications concerning a
crime. Cameras, PDAs, and GPS devices can also contain information related to
corporate policy infractions and crimes. Aimed to prepare investigators in
the public and private sectors, Digital Forensics
  Microsoft SQL Server 2008 Integration Services Unleashed Kirk
Haselden,2009-01-29 Microsoft SQL Server Integration Services is Microsoft’s
powerful platform for building enterprise-level data integration and data
transformation solutions. It’s a powerful product, but it’s also complex and
can be confusing if you don’t have a clear map for the journey. Microsoft SQL
Server 2008 Integration Services Unleashed will be the only book you’ll need
to harness the power that Integration Services provides. Through clear,
concise explanations and samples, you’ll grasp a clear understanding of
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working in the Integration Services environment, including how to set up
stock components, how to use the various designer features, and how to gain
practical knowledge on configuring, deploying, securing, and managing
packages. Sample packages are provided to reinforce the discussion and
quickly help you gain hands-on experience, and more complex topics such as
Data Flow Task internals and tuning, advanced transformations, and writing
custom components are all illustrated in easy-to-understand graphics. In
addition, there are several custom tasks and transformations and two useful
utilities with full source code available for you to use and study, including
an ADO.NET destination, a text file encryption task, and a data profiling
transform. Detailed information on: Using the powerful Integration Services
tools to create solutions without the need to write lines of code Creating
packages programmatically or developing custom tasks via the Integration
Services object Building robust packages to solve common requirements
Securing packages for different environments Using often overlooked or
unknown platform features Setting up all the stock components, including data
flow components, tasks, Foreach enumerators, connection managers, and log
providers Writing robust and useful custom tasks Building packages that
seamlessly deploy to other environments Writing custom data flow adapters and
transforms Using script tasks and components Easily modifying configurations
for multiple packages simultaneously Writing a Task UI that looks just like
the stock tasks Tapping into the power of Integration Services for accessing
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heterogeneous data sources Using expressions to make packages more responsive
to the environment Migrating your DTS packages with no stress Kirk Haselden
is the Group Program Manager for the Microsoft Master Data Management product
forthcoming in the next wave of Office SharePoint Services and owns the long
term strategy, vision, planning, and development of that product. Kirk has
been with Microsoft for 12 years in various groups including Hardware, eHome,
Connected Home, SQL Server, and Office Business Platform. He was the
development manager for Integration Services and the primary designer for the
runtime, as well as many of the tasks. He has written a number of articles
for SQL Server Magazine, speaks regularly at industry events, writes
profusely on his personal and MSDN blog, and holds 35 patents or patents
pending. Category: Microsoft SQL Server Covers: Microsoft SQL Server 2008
Integration Services User Level: Intermediate–Advanced
  The Official CHFI Study Guide (Exam 312-49) Dave Kleiman,2011-08-31 This is
the official CHFI (Computer Hacking Forensics Investigator) study guide for
professionals studying for the forensics exams and for professionals needing
the skills to identify an intruder's footprints and properly gather the
necessary evidence to prosecute. The EC-Council offers certification for
ethical hacking and computer forensics. Their ethical hacker exam has become
very popular as an industry gauge and we expect the forensics exam to follow
suit. Material is presented in a logical learning sequence: a section builds
upon previous sections and a chapter on previous chapters. All concepts,
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simple and complex, are defined and explained when they appear for the first
time. This book includes: Exam objectives covered in a chapter are clearly
explained in the beginning of the chapter, Notes and Alerts highlight crucial
points, Exam’s Eye View emphasizes the important points from the exam’s
perspective, Key Terms present definitions of key terms used in the chapter,
Review Questions contains the questions modeled after real exam questions
based on the material covered in the chapter. Answers to the questions are
presented with explanations. Also included is a full practice exam modeled
after the real exam. The only study guide for CHFI, provides 100% coverage of
all exam objectives. CHFI Training runs hundreds of dollars for self tests to
thousands of dollars for classroom training.
  The Best Damn Cybercrime and Digital Forensics Book Period Jack
Wiles,Anthony Reyes,2011-04-18 Electronic discovery refers to a process in
which electronic data is sought, located, secured, and searched with the
intent of using it as evidence in a legal case. Computer forensics is the
application of computer investigation and analysis techniques to perform an
investigation to find out exactly what happened on a computer and who was
responsible. IDC estimates that the U.S. market for computer forensics will
be grow from $252 million in 2004 to $630 million by 2009. Business is strong
outside the United States, as well. By 2011, the estimated international
market will be $1.8 billion dollars. The Techno Forensics Conference has
increased in size by almost 50% in its second year; another example of the
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rapid growth in the market. This book is the first to combine cybercrime and
digital forensic topics to provides law enforcement and IT security
professionals with the information needed to manage a digital investigation.
Everything needed for analyzing forensic data and recovering digital evidence
can be found in one place, including instructions for building a digital
forensics lab. * Digital investigation and forensics is a growing industry *
Corporate I.T. departments investigating corporate espionage and criminal
activities are learning as they go and need a comprehensive guide to e-
discovery * Appeals to law enforcement agencies with limited budgets
  The BetterPhoto Guide to Digital Photography Jim Miotke,2011-02-09 Whether
you have a simple point & shoot or a DSLR camera, learning the basics of
digital photography can be confusing. With The BetterPhoto Guide to Digital
Photography, those mysterious icons, strange jargon, and dizzying array of
imaging software and hardware quickly become tools to create great pictures.
Illustrated with full-color photos for guidance, this easy, practical,
lesson-based workbook gives you a step-by-step tutorial in getting bright,
crisp, beautiful pictures from your digital camera every time. Assignments at
the end of each chapter give you the opportunity to go out and test your new
skills in real life. Learn about exposure, file formats and quality settings,
low-light photography, digital filters and white balance, composition and
lens choice, manipulating images, printing, and much more, all in a handy,
bring-along format. Everyone who wants to create great photos needs The
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BetterPhoto Guide to Digital Photography!
  Social Engineering Penetration Testing Gavin Watson,Andrew Mason,Richard
Ackroyd,2014-04-11 Social engineering attacks target the weakest link in an
organization's security human beings. Everyone knows these attacks are
effective, and everyone knows they are on the rise. Now, Social Engineering
Penetration Testing gives you the practical methodology and everything you
need to plan and execute a social engineering penetration test and
assessment. You will gain fascinating insights into how social engineering
techniques including email phishing, telephone pretexting, and physical
vectors can be used to elicit information or manipulate individuals into
performing actions that may aid in an attack. Using the book's easy-to-
understand models and examples, you will have a much better understanding of
how best to defend against these attacks. The authors of Social Engineering
Penetration Testing show you hands-on techniques they have used at
RandomStorm to provide clients with valuable results that make a real
difference to the security of their businesses. You will learn about the
differences between social engineering pen tests lasting anywhere from a few
days to several months. The book shows you how to use widely available open-
source tools to conduct your pen tests, then walks you through the practical
steps to improve defense measures in response to test results. Understand how
to plan and execute an effective social engineering assessment Learn how to
configure and use the open-source tools available for the social engineer
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Identify parts of an assessment that will most benefit time-critical
engagements Learn how to design target scenarios, create plausible attack
situations, and support various attack vectors with technology Create an
assessment report, then improve defense measures in response to test results
  Multimedia on Symbian OS Adi Rome,Mark Wilcox,2008-10-13 Multimedia on
Symbian OS is the only book available to discuss multimedia on Symbian OS at
this level. It covers key areas of multimedia technology, with information
about APIs and services provided by Symbian OS. Other key features include
details of UI platform-specific APIs from S60 and UIQ. This pioneering book
covers each of the key technologies available (such as audio, video, radio,
image conversion, tuner and camera) at a high level, to give the reader
context, before drilling down to details of how to use each of them. The book
includes code samples which are available for download on a website and cover
key APIs with detailed description of each. Additional information includes
the evolution of multimedia on Symbian OS from previous versions to the
current (v9.5) and plans for the future. Chapters include: Architecture of
Multimedia on Symbian OS Onboard Camera Multimedia Framework of both Video &
Audio Image Converter Library The Tuner
  Photographic Image Enhancement and Workflow Julian Cremona,2019-04-22 Time
and circumstance often prevent the perfect photograph from being taken. This
book explains how to enhance an image using readily available software in
order to obtain the photo you wanted to take. It explains how to analyse a
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photograph to recognize what needs to be done, and then shows how to improve
it. Instead of being a guide to one specific software program, the book looks
at different styles of workflow and process. It covers transferable skills
and uses a variety of software for all budgets. Written with accessible
clarity and practical detail, this book is a must for everyone who enjoys
their photography and wants to take their images to the next level. Topics
covered include: the digital image and the terms used, from pixels to
histograms; software to suit all budgets, from the best of the free programs
to the most expensive; downloading, organizing and viewing images; the
essential elements of the image (how it was exposed, the tonal range, noise
and sharpness) and finally, further options such as (composition, monochrome,
colour palette and cloning tools). Examples of real photos and problems are
given, along with step-by-step guides to how they can be rectified. It is a
must for everyone who enjoys their photography and will be of great interest
to biologists, naturalists, scientists and natural historians as well. It is
superbly illustrated with 218 colour photos. Julian Cremona is a passionate
photographer who specializes in extreme close-up photography and focus
stacking.
  Photography at Sea Patrick Roach,Fred Barter,2010-06-01 Whether a sloop
under full sail or a cruising speedboat leaving huge bow waves in its wake,
there are seemingly impossible factors for photographers at sea to contend
with: hard to reach angles, a spray-filled atmosphere, fast-moving targets
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and an unstable platform. One of the world's top marine photographers
provides expert advice in this full-color illustrated guide that explains the
secrets to composing and getting the best shot and most dramatic effects for
absolutely amazing sea photographs.
  Imaging Life Lawrence R. Griffing,2023-03-20 Hands-on resource to
understand and successfully process biological image data In Imaging Life:
Image Acquisition and Analysis in Biology and Medicine, distinguished
biologist Dr. Lawrence R. Griffing delivers a comprehensive and accessible
exploration of scientific imaging, including but not limited to the different
scientific imaging technologies, image processing, and analysis. The author
discusses technical features, challenges, and solutions of the various
imaging modalities to obtain the best possible image. Divided into three
sections, the book opens with the basics such as the various image media,
their representation and evaluation. It explains in exceptional detail pre-
and postprocessing of an image. The last section concludes with common
microscopic and biomedical imaging modalities in light of technical
limitations and solutions to achieve the best possible image acquisition of
the specimen. Imaging Life: Image Acquisition and Analysis in Biology and
Medicine is written specifically for readers with limited mathematical and
programming backgrounds and includes tutorials on image processing in
relevant chapters. It also contains exercises in the use of popular, open-
source software. A thorough introduction to imaging methods, technical
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features, challenges, and solutions to successfully capture biological images
Offers tutorials on image processing using open-source software in relevant
chapter Discusses details of acquisition needs and image media covering
pixels, pixel values, contrast, tonal range, and image formats In-depth
presentation of microscopic and biomedical imaging modalities Perfect for
professionals and students in the biological sciences and engineering,
Imaging Life: Image Acquisition and Analysis in Biology and Medicine is an
ideal resource for research labs, biotech companies, and equipment vendors.
  Scene of the Cybercrime Debra Littlejohn Shinder,Michael Cross,2008-07-21
When it comes to computer crimes, the criminals got a big head start. But the
law enforcement and IT security communities are now working diligently to
develop the knowledge, skills, and tools to successfully investigate and
prosecute Cybercrime cases. When the first edition of Scene of the Cybercrime
published in 2002, it was one of the first books that educated IT security
professionals and law enforcement how to fight Cybercrime. Over the past 5
years a great deal has changed in how computer crimes are perpetrated and
subsequently investigated. Also, the IT security and law enforcement
communities have dramatically improved their ability to deal with Cybercrime,
largely as a result of increased spending and training. According to the 2006
Computer Security Institute's and FBI's joint Cybercrime report: 52% of
companies reported unauthorized use of computer systems in the prior 12
months. Each of these incidents is a Cybecrime requiring a certain level of
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investigation and remediation. And in many cases, an investigation is
mandates by federal compliance regulations such as Sarbanes-Oxley, HIPAA, or
the Payment Card Industry (PCI) Data Security Standard. Scene of the
Cybercrime, Second Edition is a completely revised and updated book which
covers all of the technological, legal, and regulatory changes, which have
occurred since the first edition. The book is written for dual audience; IT
security professionals and members of law enforcement. It gives the technical
experts a little peek into the law enforcement world, a highly structured
environment where the letter of the law is paramount and procedures must be
followed closely lest an investigation be contaminated and all the evidence
collected rendered useless. It also provides law enforcement officers with an
idea of some of the technical aspects of how cyber crimes are committed, and
how technology can be used to track down and build a case against the
criminals who commit them. Scene of the Cybercrime, Second Editions provides
a roadmap that those on both sides of the table can use to navigate the legal
and technical landscape to understand, prevent, detect, and successfully
prosecute the criminal behavior that is as much a threat to the online
community as traditional crime is to the neighborhoods in which we live. Also
included is an all new chapter on Worldwide Forensics Acts and Laws. *
Companion Web site provides custom tools and scripts, which readers can
download for conducting digital, forensic investigations. * Special chapters
outline how Cybercrime investigations must be reported and investigated by
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corporate IT staff to meet federal mandates from Sarbanes Oxley, and the
Payment Card Industry (PCI) Data Security Standard * Details forensic
investigative techniques for the most common operating systems (Windows,
Linux and UNIX) as well as cutting edge devices including iPods,
Blackberries, and cell phones.
  Microsoft SQL Server 2005 Integration Services Kirk Haselden,2006-07-21 All
medium to large companies have to deal with data being stored in a number of
databases, spreadsheets and proprietary applications. Bringing all this data
together into one system can be useful to analyzing the business; but can
also be quite difficult to do. Integration Services is the next big bet in
Microsoft's business intelligence lineup, providing you with true enterprise
extract transform and load features (ETL). Microsoft SQL Server 2005
Integration Services concentrates on providing you with real world solutions
to real world problems, giving you a head start on various projects. If you
are only evaluating Integration Services, you'll be able to focus on the
early chapters with the option of drilling down into details in the later
chapters where some of the more complex concepts will be discussed in detail.
The interesting sidebars peppered throughout the book provide insight into
the processes, people and decisions that yielded the final IS product.
  Search: Theory and Practice in Journalism Online Murray Dick,2013-08-30
Whether uncovering breaking stories, finding reliable background information,
or finding the right contributors for stories and packages, there is now a
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wealth of information available to journalists online - but where to begin?
In Search: Theory and Practice in Journalism Online, Murray Dick provides a
practical and theoretical overview of the journalistic research potential in
various online tools. Written by a leading expert in the field, the book
offers experience-based guidance into online search for journalism. Key
features: - Up-to-date coverage of advanced search, the 'invisible web',
social media, multimedia and the verification of online material - A critical
overview of theory in online ethics, verification, and use of social media in
journalism online - Original research into search theory, privacy, trust and
rights issues online - Student-friendly pedagogy based upon professional
practice and informed by experts in online research Search: Theory and
Practice in Journalism Online is essential reading for undergraduate students
of digital journalism, online reporting and journalism studies.
  Grid and Cloud Database Management Sandro Fiore,Giovanni Aloisio,2011-07-28
Since the 1990s Grid Computing has emerged as a paradigm for accessing and
managing distributed, heterogeneous and geographically spread resources,
promising that we will be able to access computer power as easily as we can
access the electric power grid. Later on, Cloud Computing brought the promise
of providing easy and inexpensive access to remote hardware and storage
resources. Exploiting pay-per-use models and virtualization for resource
provisioning, cloud computing has been rapidly accepted and used by
researchers, scientists and industries. In this volume, contributions from
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internationally recognized experts describe the latest findings on
challenging topics related to grid and cloud database management. By
exploring current and future developments, they provide a thorough
understanding of the principles and techniques involved in these fields. The
presented topics are well balanced and complementary, and they range from
well-known research projects and real case studies to standards and
specifications, and non-functional aspects such as security, performance and
scalability. Following an initial introduction by the editors, the
contributions are organized into four sections: Open Standards and
Specifications, Research Efforts in Grid Database Management, Cloud Data
Management, and Scientific Case Studies. With this presentation, the book
serves mostly researchers and graduate students, both as an introduction to
and as a technical reference for grid and cloud database management. The
detailed descriptions of research prototypes dealing with spatiotemporal or
genomic data will also be useful for application engineers in these fields.
  The New News Joan Van Tassel,Mary Murphy,Joseph Schmitz,2020-07-30 The New
News offers an approachable, practical guide to the 21st-century newsroom,
equipping journalists with the skills needed to work expertly, accurately,
and efficiently across multiple media platforms. Emphasizing the importance
of verification and authentication, the book shows how journalists adapt
traditional practices of information-gathering, observation, interviewing,
and newswriting for online publications. The text includes comprehensive
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coverage of key digital and multimedia competencies – capturing multimedia
content, doing data journalism, mobile reporting, working in teams,
participating with global audiences, and building a personal brand. Features
developed exclusively for this book include innovative visuals showing the
multimedia news structures and workflows used in modern newsrooms; interviews
with prominent journalists about their experiences in contemporary
journalism; a glossary of up-to-date terms relevant to online journalism; and
practical exercises and activities for classroom use, as well as additional
downloadable online instructor materials. The New News provides excellent
resources to help journalism students and early-career professionals succeed
in today’s digital networked news industry. The authors are donating all
royalties to nonprofit LION's programs to support local online news
publications.
  Totality Mark Littmann,Fred Espenak,Ken Willcox,2008-07-17 A total eclipse
of the Sun is the most awesome sight in the heavens. Totality: Eclipses of
the Sun takes you to eclipses of the past, present, and future, and lets you
see - and feel - why people travel to the ends of the Earth to observe them.
Totality: Eclipses of the Sun is the best guide and reference book on solar
eclipses ever written. It explains: how to observe them; how to photograph
and videotape them; why they occur; their history and mythology; and future
eclipses - when and where to see them Totality also tells the remarkable
story of how eclipses shocked scientists, revealed the workings of the Sun,
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and made Einstein famous. And the book shares the experiences and advice of
many veteran eclipse observers. Totality: Eclipses of the Sun is profusely
illustrated with stunning photographs (many in color) and more than a hundred
maps and diagrams. It can be read by lay people and astronomers with ease and
enjoyment.
  Secure and Trust Computing, Data Management, and Applications Changhoon
Lee,Jean-Marc Seigneur,James J Jong Hyuk Park,Roland R. Wagner,2011-07-05
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of two workshops held in
conjunction with the 8th FIRA International Conference on Secure and Trust
Computing, Data Management, and Applications, STA 2011, in Crete, Greece, in
June 2011. STA 2011 is the first conference after the merger of the
successful SSDU, UbiSec, and TRUST symposium series previously held from 2006
until 2010 in various locations. The 14 full papers of the IWCS 2011 and 10
papers of the STAVE 2011 workshop were carefully reviewed and individually
selected from the lectures given at each workshop. The International Workshop
on Convergence Security in Pervasive Environments, IWCS 2011, addresses the
various theories and practical applications of convergence security in
pervasive environments. The International Workshop on Security & Trust for
Applications in Virtualized Environments, STAVE 2011, shows how current
virtualization increases the sharing of compute, network and I/O resources
with multiple users and applications in order to drive higher utilization
rates, what replaces the traditional physical isolation boundaries with
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virtual ones.
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albert speer google books - Apr 12
2023
web this unique work focusing on dr
fritz todt and albert speer based on
many previously unpublished
photographs and artwork from captured
nazi records describes how
engineering as well
pdf read online hitler s engineers
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